
Esther Schneider 

 

Hi, Cedar Park Little League community.  My name is Esther Schneider. I have lived in the 

CP/Leander surrounding area for 20 years. Softball has always been a passion of mine, I 

played in High School and played in adult rec leagues throughout the years.  

  I believe that team sports are essential for the success of our girls today and 

future generations.  Team sports like softball teach so many valuable lessons such as 

teamwork, self-confidence, sportsmanship, hard work, collaboration to name a few of the 

key lessons. Our kids have played at CPYL since 2018 and they have love softball and 

baseball. I have coached/assisted coached in softball for a few years and it’s one of the 

most gratifying volunteer positions I have ever had the privilege of participating in.  I lead 

a GS Troop through 6th grade and we learned a lot so and finished elementary as a Troop. 

Hence, I am not a stranger to long-term commitments.  I believe that CPYL has the 

potential and community reach to continue to grow the softball program. I would like to 

part of the team that helps grow the CPYL softball program. Your consideration for a 

board position would be greatly appreciated. 


